
Arkansas Valley Electric Cooperative gave 
CSCDC a check for $4,000 last week from 
their Roundup for Change Program.   The 
funds received can be used by our utility 
assistance program to help low-income 
individuals or families with emergency 
energy assistance needs. 
 
The Roundup for Change program works 
like this: Arkansas Valley will round up 
utility bills of participating members to the 
next dollar. For example, if your bill were 
$41.70, it would be “rounded up” to $42. 
Your maximum contribution per year could 
be $11.88, but generally will be less than 
that, averaging $6 per year. Arkansas 
Valley Electric Cooperative members are 
continuing the “neighbor helping neighbor” 
concept by contributing to this program 
that Arkansas Valley established years ago. 
 


